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New Member

We are glad to present you The Dutch association “Bestuurders Curatieve Zorg Nederland (BCZN) ” (Curative Care Managers of the
Netherlands) as a new member of the EAHM. The BCZN represents managers with end responsibility in healthcare institutions. BCZN aims to
join forces to support and strengthen the function of directors of healthcare institutions regarding contents and quality.

More information: www.bczn.nl
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